
 

 

 

 
 

Proper Medication Prescribing and Dispensing to Ensure Patient Safety 

 

Dear Doctors,  

 

You are reminded that proper prescribing and dispensing of medications are important for patient 
safety.  Please make sure your patients understand the correct means of administration and 
storage of the prescribed drugs.  You may refer to the Good Dispensing Practice Manual issued 
by The Hong Kong Medical Association for detailed information. 

 

Should you have any enquiries regarding the GOPC PPP, please feel free to contact us at 
gopcppp@ha.org.hk or via the Programme hotline 2300 7300 (after selecting language, press “5” 
to speak directly with our hotline staff).  Thank you for your attention. 

 

Yours faithfully, 
GOPC PPP Programme Office 
Hospital Authority 
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